PERMANENT MISSION OF THAILAND
TO THE UNITED NATIONS
136 EAST 39™ ST., NEW YORK, NY 10016

No. 56101/ 394

9 August B.E. 2567 (2024)
Excellency,

I wish to refer to Your Excellency’s letter dated 26 July 2024 regarding
expression of interest for presenting Voluntary National Reviews (VNRs) at the 2025
High-Level Political Forum (HLPF), to be convened under the auspices of the Economic
and Social Council in July 2025,

I have the honour to inform Your Excellency that the Royal Thai
Government wishes to present a VNR at the 2025 HLPF. In this regard, with reference to
the General Assembly resolution 70/1, I have further the honour to request that the
Kingdom of Thailand be inscribed on the list of countries participating in the VNRs at the
2025 HLPF. The Kingdom of Thailand looks forward to sharing its experiences, best
practices, and homegrown and locally driven development approaches, as well as
successes, challenges and lessons learnt in the implementation of the 2030 Agenda for
Sustainable Development and the achievement of the Sustainable Development Goals.

Your confirmation of the receipt of this letter will be highly appreciated.

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

~NT

Cherdchai Chaivaivid
Ambassador and Permanent Representative

His Excellency Mr. Bob Rae,
President of the Economic and Social Council,
NEW YORK.



